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Progress Report to the Fondation Eagle 
Zambia Orphans Aid-UK 
Lubushi Boarding House for Girls, Zambia 
Reference number: FF 481 02 
Date of grant accepted: 14th June 2019 
Amount: £28,754 
Lubushi Boarding House for Girls, Northern Province, Zambia 
Period of Project: 6 months 
 

Update on Progress of Project 

There has been good progress with the construction and we are aiming for it to be open for students in April 
2020 at the start of the new term.  

Some pictures below showing the structure of the Lubushi Boarding House for Girls. 

 

 

 

That is the substructure before it is filled up with gravel above  

Mr Sinyangwe Obed - the Building Contractor 
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The assistance bricklayer raising the box 

The transporter ferrying sand and helpers mixing mortar 
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Lubushi school pupils help in filling the box 

This is the box waiting to be filled with gravel 
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This is the structure of the new 
boarding house as of 17th December 
2019. 


